
From: Patton, Maria <mpatton@aging.sc.gov>
To: Morris, Steve <smorris@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 1/12/2017 3:36:14 PM
Subject: leave request

Hi Steve, I would like to take annual leave tomorrow. I will send my request through SCEIS.

Thanks,

PLEASE NOTE NEW EMAIL ADDRESS AND CONTACT INFORMATION:
Maria Patton, LBSW,CMC
Director
SC Vulnerable Adult Guardian ad Litem Program
Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
State of South Carolina
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Office on Aging
Cell: 803-629-0277
Office: 803-734-9868
Fax: 803-734-9887
mpatton@aging.sc.gov

"This electronic message is intended to be for the use only of the named recipient, and may contain information
that is confidential or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure,
copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message 
in error or are not the named recipient, please notify us immediately by contacting the sender at the electronic mail 
address noted above, and delete and destroy all copies of this message. Thank you."
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